
Government
of South Australia

The Hon Stephen Knoll MP
Member for Schubert

FOI Ref: SKNOLL178846

Hon M Parnell
Member of the Legislative Council
Parliament House
ADELAIDE SA 5000

Dear Mr Parnell

I acknowledge receipt of your application on 26 September 2019 under the Freedom
of Information Act 1991 (the Act) requesting access to:

"Documents referred to in subsection 3.1.2 of the "SANFL Licence Deed
between Minister for Transport and Infrastructure and South Australian
National Football League Inc" dated 17 November 2011, specifically - (a)
The SACA Sub-Underlease (b) The SACA Licence Deed (c) The SMA
Lease (d) The Promoters Agreement (e) The SANFL Undertaking".

I would like to advise that this application has been transferred to the Department of
Planning, Transport and Infrastructure for completion.

Should you have any queries regarding the transfer of your application please
contact Kimberly Davis on 08 7109 7133.

Yours sincerely

}iUV^ |^l/
Jenna Phillips-Wilkinson
Office Manager
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